Camille Teixeira General Chairman

Ana Motta Vice Chairman

Dudley Hallagan Treasurer

Deborah Rainey Recording Secretary

Patty Squatrito
Corresponding Secretary



March 16, 2025

Dear Town Administrator & Bristol Town Council:

I am writing to formally recommend the appointment of the following individuals to the Bristol Fourth of July Committee. After taking a vote, the committee has agreed to accept these applicants, and I kindly ask for your consideration in approving their appointments.

- Cheryl Branagan
- Michael Branagan
- Michael Cabral
- Nicholas Andre

Sincerely,

Camille Teixeira

Chairman 2024/2025

Bristol Fourth of July Committee